Prime Minister

THE BOW GROUP - ALAN WALTERS

Herewith letter dated 11th November from the
Chairman of the Bow Group, addressed to Alan.

S TR

I have rather revised my earlier view about

Alan addressing bodies of this kind.

The Bow Group is much in need of education;
Alan could provide it; Alan will defeneb, with

great conviction, the economic policies of

the Govermnment; and the hiccups at the beginning

of his appointment have taught Alan that he

must be careful.

Subject to your views, I think that Alan ought to

accept this invitation.
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